
  

 

 

Dear Hospital Provider, 
 
Some outpatient hospital claims were paying at the incorrect Enhanced Ambulatory Patient 
Group (EAPG) rate for dates of service beginning July 1, 2023. 
 
The across-the-board rate was implemented in the Colorado interChange on August 16, 
2023. 
 
Affected claims were reprocessed 08/25/23. 
 
Issue resolved 08/16/23. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 
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See what's happening on our social sites. 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

 

 

https://hcpf.colorado.gov/our-providers
https://twitter.com/CHCPF
https://www.facebook.com/COHCPF
https://www.linkedin.com/company/colorado-department-of-health-care-policy-and-financing/

